SOD invades Plymouth Speedway
in 2019

—

ERIE, MI (November 28, 2018) — The Playground of Power,
Plymouth Speedway, will host Engine Pro Sprints On Dirt
presented by ARP for

two races in 2019. SOD will take on the

3/8 mile speedway on Saturday, July 27" and a second date to
be
announced later.

Under owner Ed Kennedy, dirt track racing has returned to
Northern Indiana in a big way with a state-of-the-art racing
entertainment facility. Opening as a paved track in 1952, the
speedway started its transition to dirt with a 4% mile dirt
oval created inside

the 3/8 mile paved track in 2012. The current

3/8 mile dirt track replaced the paved oval in 2013. 1In 2016,
new seating was constructed to

enhance the fan experience.

SOD raced at Plymouth from 2012 through 2015, giving SOD
competitors some familiarity with the track.

In addition, several Plymouth (crate) Pro Sprint drivers also
raced with

SOD, so they will be right at home.
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More information about the 2019 Engine Pro Sprints On Dirt
presented by ARP schedule will be released in upcoming
announcements.

Get to know Plymouth Speedway at www.plymouthspeedway.net and
on Facebook at www.facebook.com/PlymouthSpeedway.

To learn more about Engine Pro, go to www.enginepro.com. For
more information about ARP, go to www.arp-bolts.com. Follow
SOD at www.sprintsondirt.com

and on Facebook at www.facebook.com/sprintsondirt.
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